
Virginia MIRC< vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

New MIRC Comment
1 message

Thu, Sep 26, 2013 at 4:46 PM
Reply-To: 
To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

First Name - Christy

Last Name - Burns 

Organization Name - Quaker Friends in Richmond 

Comment - I strongly urge the Assembly to participate in the expansion of medical coverage (via 
Medicaid) in VA. The health and welfare of all of us rises when our neighbors have jobs and their 
health. This healthcare expansion will bring jobs to VA citizens and enable our state to care for her 
citizens. If we allow the state to show a rise in poverty and illness, corporations will have a harder time 
attracting top employees to the state, and those of us who have enjoyed safer times may well see 
division and rancor among those who have been left behind. For the good of all in the state, please 
expand medicaid in VA.
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